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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The current collective bargaining agreement between the University of California, San Diego 
(UCSD) and the State Employees’ Trades Council SETC-United, provides for successor contract 
negotiations in 2015.  Local bargaining may begin following completion of the public notice 
meetings scheduled below. 

 
The University will convene initial public notice meetings on February 19, 2015 from 9:00 
am to 11:00 am and February 26, 2015 from 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm in the LR Hearing Room at 
10280 North Torrey Pines Center-South, Suite 265A, La Jolla, CA 92093. Copies of initial 
bargaining proposals will be available at the meetings.  Interested members of the public may 
secure copies of initial bargaining proposals from both parties, or online at 
http://ucnet.universityofcalifornia.edu/ 

 
Copies of the procedures governing the required public notice meeting may be requested in 
person or by mail from the University of California, San Diego, Labor Relations office. 

 
For additional information regarding this bargaining, please contact Teresa Valladolid, Chief 
Negotiator, UCSD, at (858) 534-7831; or Carl Kimberlin, Business Manager, SETC-United or 
Matt Ross, Chief Negotiator, SETC-United, at (510) 272-0169. 


